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Marlene Schubert

From: doug forsyth <dougforsyth55@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, May 31, 2021 4:17 PM
To: PCD
Subject: Comment for White RUE&VAR Application
Attachments: White Building Permit.docx

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the City of Bainbridge Island organization. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 
Please see attached word.docx file for comments on White RUE&VAR PLN51498 
 
Thanks! 
 
Doug Forsyth 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10 
 


